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Miriam Regev 
Minister of Transportation of Israel 
 
Dear Minister Regev, 
 
I am honored to address you as the President of the ILAN Foundation. Firstly, allow me to express my 
admiration for your outstanding work at the helm of the Ministry of Transportation of Israel and your 
commitment to development and innovation in this field. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your upcoming visit to Mexico, from September 27th to 29th, has 
stirred great interest in our local communities. Recognizing your deep commitment to the promotion 
of culture and international relations, we would like to extend an invitation to you to participate in a 
special event where you would have the opportunity to address our community. This event would 
not only be a chance to share your insights and experiences in the realm of transportation and an 
opportunity to strengthen the cultural and community ties between Israel and Mexico. 
 
We understand that your schedule may be demanding, but we sincerely believe that your presence 
would be a significant enrichment and an opportunity to deepen collaboration between our 
countries. 
 
We deeply appreciate your consideration of this invitation and earnestly hope that you can join us 
for this special event. Your participation would not only be an honor for us but also a testament to 
the enduring and fruitful relationship between our nations. 
 
I thank you in advance for your attention. 
 
With respect and appreciation, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Isaac Assa 
ILAN Founder and President 

 
 
 
 


